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Roberta DiMezza

From: Michael Day <mikeday2@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 12:53 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: House Bill 7051

Dear Esteemed Representatives, 
 
I write today about House Bill 7051. Please vote No on this bill. 
 
Although I understand why someone thought this bill was a good idea, I don't believe that person 
understood the impact of this bill. This bill will shut down Rifle and Pistol clubs that have been safely 
operating in some cases, for centuries. 
  
Newport Rifle Club is the longest operating rifle and pistol club in our country, it will be shut down. 
Warwick range, which is used by the Warwick PD for all firearms training, as well as Warwick citizens 
will be shut down. 
 
If this bill were to move forward, grandfathering needs to be in place to allow all of our established 
clubs to not be impacted. 
 
Thanks so much for your time, 
 
 
Michael Day 
District 23 
 


